Dear Parents/Carers
MISSION STATEMENT: “I can do all things through Christ, who strengthens me”
A reminder to Year 5 parents that they have a trip to the Houses of Parliament on Monday 16th December. Please remember that children will need to be at school for 07:15 on Monday morning. Both entrance gates will be unlocked for you from 07:00. All children will need a packed lunch. Electronic devices are not permitted on this trip, this includes mobile telephones.
The deadline for ordering a Hot Festive meal for Wednesday 18th December is tomorrow (Saturday 14th December) at midnight.
Many thanks to everyone who has volunteered to help walk to and from Our Lady of Lourdes on Thursday. If you are available please let us know through the events tab on your ParentMail account.
A reminder that all school led after school activity clubs have now finished. Please keep an eye on your ParentMail for details of options next year.
Please remember to be courteous and considerate when dropping off, picking up and parking around the school area.
Please see below for some important reminders for next week:
	 
	Day
	Activity

	 
	 
	 

	Whole school
	Wednesday 18th December
	School Christmas lunch

	 
	 
	School Christmas Jumper Day: £1 donation to FOSE

	 
	 
	 

	 
	Thursday 19th December
	School Carol Service: Our Lady of Lourdes 

	 
	 
	 

	 
	Friday 20th December
	Last day of term

	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 

	Year 4
	Tuesday 17th December
	Swimming

	 
	 
	 

	Year 5
	Monday 16th December
	Trip to Houses of Parliament: leaving school at 07:15

	 
	Tuesday 17th December
	St Michael’s Christmas Event: Invite only

	 
	 
	 

	Year 6 
	Tuesday 17th December
	St Michael’s Christmas Event: Invite only


Please see below for the Wednesday word:
https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=158.3
Have a lovely weekend!
Kind regards
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